
Te Mahuri Hub 
Newsletter #9 2021

Totara - Rātā
Growing Christ-like, Creative, Critical Learners

Week 5 Bible Verse:
Being afraid of people can get you into trouble. But if you 

trust the Lord, you will be safe.
Proverbs 29:25

Reading
Don’t forget to read at 

home! This week some of 
our students will reach 25 
nights - that’s a dip in the 

prize box! Well Done!
Mrs Cleave & Mrs Manson

WELCOME TO WEEK 5
By the end of this week we will be half way through the term and celebrating 
with a long weekend! We are well into our Term 2 classroom learning, and the 
last two weeks have been full of sport - photos over the page! (Well done to all 

those who did THEIR best in the cross country).  A few notices: 

UNIFORM
● All students need to wear correct school uniform. Being a Senior student 

does not bring exceptions to this rule. 
● Outdoor jackets (Puffer jackets, wind jackets etc) are not to be worn in 

class. They may be worn to and from school. 
● School hats are not required this term. Sports caps should not be brought 

to school or worn at school. 

TECH DECK  - AKA MINI SKATEBOARDS
Many students, mainly Year 6 & 7 boys have been bringing these to school. It is 

OK to play with these at breaks, but unfortunately some have been played 
with during learning time and have become a major distraction. 

If your child owns one of these, please remind them that the Tech Deck will be 
confiscated if seen during learning time and returned at 3pm. The students 

have been told of this already. We also expect that the students control their 
emotions if their Tech Deck is confiscated as it is a consequence of breaking a 
clear rule. If confiscation is upsetting, then we recommend that your child does 

not bring a Tech Deck to school. 

World Vision Assembly 
was last Friday. 

Students wanting to 
sign up to get Sponsors 
for this year’s 40 hour 

famine should see Mrs 
Manson asap. 

There will also be an 
Orange Mufti Day, 

Friday, Week 7. 





        Upcoming Events

From Week 4
Thursdays for 6 
weeks

Winter Sport Begins
All Te Mahuri students will be participating in winter sport run by 
the Selwyn Sports Trust at Foster Park on Thursday mornings 
from 10.45.  There is no cost and we will be walking there. 

Week 5
Friday 4th June

Teacher Only Day - No school
Teachers will be in a 1 day conference with the Rolleston Kahui 
Ako (Cluster of Schools). 

Week 6
Monday 7th June

Queens Birthday Holiday - No school

Week 6 & 7 Both Mrs Cleave and Mrs Manson will be hosting student 
teachers from the University of Canterbury. They will also return 
in Term 4 for a 4 week placement. 

Week 7 
Friday 18th June

Orange Mufti Day for World Vision
Wear Orange and bring a gold coin donation. 

Week 9 
Monday 28th June

Teacher Only Day - No School

Week 10
Friday 9th July

Last Day of Term 2.
School re-opens Monday 26th July for Term 3. 


